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市場通報 

在越南市場發現偽造 DL6800 

 

敬啟者 

 SiRUBA 生產多款平車, 自最早的

L818 起, 到目前的 DL7200, 

ML8000E…等。 

 

 

 本次在越南發現的 DL6800, 經查

為仿冒品, 對於品牌侵權行為, 

我司已經進行法律行動。 

 

 另外, 仿冒品所搭配的馬達與電

控並未經過我司的耐久測試與可

靠度測試, 若因電控不良之危險, 

造成生命財產損失, 我司概不負

責。 

 

 

 

 

 

Market Notification 

Fake DL6800 found in Vietnam 

 

To whom who may concern, 

 Siruba provides many models of 

single needle lockstitch machine 

starting from the earliest model 

L818 to the current models DL7200, 

ML8000E…etc. 

  We found that the DL6800 in 

Vietnam is fake. For brand 

infringement, we are proceeding 

the legal action right now. 

 Moreover, we are not sure that the 

fake machine’s motor and 

controller meet the standard by 

passing our durability test and 

reliability test. If the fake 

machine’s motor or controller got 

damage and resulting in loss of life 

or property, Siruba will be free 

from the responsibility. 
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